
 

 

 
 
 
Fédération Aéronautique Internationale 
Mr. John Grubbstrom, President 

Avenue de Rhodanie, 54, 
1007  Lausanne 
SWITZERLAND 

 
 
Paris, December 7, 2011  
 
Copy to : Jean-Marc Badan, Secretary General of the FAI  
Jean-Claude Weber, President of the CIA  
 
 
Subject : 57th Coupe Aeronautique Gordon Bennett 2013 - bid 
 
 

Letter of Intent 
 
 
Dear Mr President,  
 
After the victory of the french team, Sebastien Rolland and Vincent Leÿs, in the 55th Coupe 
Aeronautique Gordon Bennett 2011, the Fédération Française d’Aérostation is honoured to 
confirm its intention to bid to organise the 57th edition of the Coupe Aeronautique Gordon 
Bennett in 2013.  
 
The bid will be presented during the next CIA conference in March 2012. 
 
 
 
 
 

Martine Besnainou  
CIA French delegate  

 


